
DCB Minutes for November 2008 
 
Nov 18th  12-2 214 ONL  
 
Present: 
Jerry Phillips 
Stephen Jewett 
Katrin Iken 
Bill Krause 
Dave Christie 
Brenda Konar 
Max Hoberg 
Sherry Tamone 
Bill Becthtol 
Elizabeth Siddon 
Terry Efird 
Ginny Eckert 
 
Agenda:  
Update on diving program (Jewett) 
 37 divers are reporting this year (this is down a bit.. 46 last year) 
 4 divers behind in dive logs (Juneau primarily) 
 Only 2 visitors this year… lower than usual 
 We sent out 15 divers… more than last year 

Konar will contact Edwards to get LORs from divers that were at K-Bay this 
summer: DONE Nov 19 
February stats are due to AAUS 
No problems this year with diving or program 
 

Update on classes (Konar and Eckert) 
 Spring classes are on track 

Konar has invited two people (Christian McDonald AAUS pres elect and 
Rob Robbins Antarctic Program) to observe the class in spring  
I would like to start to incorporate AAUS modules into teaching 

UPDATE: These will be available by Christmas and I will use 
them in the spring.  
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Students will be on for two years 
  
Volunteer Divers and affiliates (Konar and Christie) 

In Homer, there are folks who are willing and wanting to dive with or program. 
They are not students, staff, or faculty.  

 Stephen says that he accepts divers that are not AAUS. He allows them as 



Next meeting tentatively set for Feb 9 at noon. We will talk about year end AAUS reports, 
courses, and perhaps have the new reporting system working.  
 
 


